
Kaitlyn, 

RECEIVED 
AUG 1 $ 2016 

AIR QUALITY DIVISION 
GRAND RAPIDS DISTRICT 

To answer how this violation occurred, the person that was responsible to keep track of this information 

took a new position early this year. In the transition the responsibilities of this person were split up, 

somehow this was overlooked. I am now aware of these requirements and going forward it will be my 

responsibility to maintain. I have submitted all the requested information called out in the violation 

notice. 

Thank you, 

Brandon Klever 

Bold Furniture 


